
A thriving business turned to dust because of  sanctions to close is sad enough if it "were" preventing the spread of Covid . . . but to 
have no cases in the area and any threat miles and miles away, just seems criminal to me.  The entire staff of this restaurant can't 
live on pins and needles forever.  They don't pay the bills.  All the restrictions set and put into place last summer proved to be 
successful in keeping Covid away from Bandon. Why are they now suddenly not good enough? It all seems very unfair to staff, the 
local and visiting customers and Oregon in general!  Overprotection is unreasonable in any form.  I definitely support this bill!!


